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 Sacha Kester INT2016/2095/P 06/05/2016  11:34:45 The proposed alterations appear to be an improvement.  My main concern as a resident of Gilbey 

House is that the noise level from the venue should be kept to a minimum.  No amplified music should 

be allowed on the designated site and the management of Wetherspoon should ensure that drunken 

revellers are controlled before they get too rowdy.  The outdoor area should be closed by 11pm.
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